
April 3 Grad Meeting Minutes 

Dave Andersen 

• Reminder that grad fees are $200 (+ any outstanding fees) and are due May 15. Fees 
can be paid by cash or e-transfer to  mssaccounts@365.sd58.bc.ca. If using e-
transfer, indicate in the message box what the payment is for. 

• CLC and Capstone projects: refer to emails that Gian Cavaliere sent over spring 
break. 

• Grad Farewell Ceremony: 
o Each graduate will receive 4 reserved seat invites for the floor of the arena; all 4 

seats will be together. 
o The reserved seats are randomly chosen (lotery) except the first 2-3 rows that 

will be given to the grads that have parents on the grad execu�ve as well as the 3 
grad student reps. 

o Tickets will be in the grad cap & gown packages that will be given out in late May. 
No exact date yet, info will be emailed closer to date. 

o At the ceremony, those with reserved seat �ckets/invites must have the �cket 
with them to be seated on the floor. 

• Any ques�ons about the grad farewell ceremony, contact Crystal Ward-McGowan 
cwardmcgowan@365.sd58.bc.ca or call 250-315-1141. 

Food for Prom Night 

• Forms for prom went out and our last call to get them in has come. Please submit 
those forms with allergy information and other dietary needs ASAP. If you do not 
submit a form, you will not be accounted for Prom Night. 

• There will be signs put on each food cart to display where the food comes from. This 
way students with allergies will know which food cart they will be able to eat from. 

• The executive discussed if we can ask Grade 11 students or Grade 11 parents to 
help serve at the food carts during the Prom night.  

Parade 

• Forms will be emailed to grads this week (emailed April 5 to grads only) for 
information regarding the type of vehicle you will be driving during the parade. Make 
sure these get in so we can make sure there is room for everything. 

• Parents/Guardians: remind your graduate to check their email and to fill out and 
submit the form. 

• Must be submitted by April 30. 
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Dry Grad  

• 68 kids have now been confirmed for Dry Grad. 
• All deposits have been submitted for spots to be reserved. 
• Keep your eyes opened on your emails for further details.  
• Dry grad dates: May 28-30. 

Walk of Grads 

• We anticipate pictures will be hung in the first week of May.  
• Just waiting to hear back from a few more businesses as to which students will be 

hung in their windows. 
• Students that do not want their grad photo displayed and did not fill out the form 

already stating this, please contact Laura Rusnjak lrusnjak@telus.net ASAP! 
 

Grad Sleepover at MSS (MSS students only) 

• Will be held on Friday, April 26 from 5pm- 8am 
• $20-30 for the night that will pay for the snacks and activities for the night. 
• An Email has gone out for this so check your email boxes for further info.  
• There will be a permission form going out for this shortly. 
• April 10 is the deadline for signing up. 

Next Grad Meeting will be May 1,2024 at 7:00 pm in MSS Library Learning Commons. 
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